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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Careers Convention – Wednesday 21 October 2015 
 
I would like to invite you and your child to attend our annual Careers Convention.  This event 
will be held on Wednesday 21 October in the Open Area. 
 
It promises to be an interesting and informative evening with representatives from Universities 
and Colleges and from many diverse careers such as Armed Forces, Accountancy and 
Veterinary.  In order to cope with the large number we expect to attend, we would ask that 
pupils and parents from S2 and S3 attend from 6pm to 7pm and S4, S5 and S6 from 7pm to 
8pm. 
 
The event will comprise of stands for each represented organisation where pupils and parents 
will be able to collect information and ask questions of the representative.  This is an 
invaluable opportunity to obtain information about course choices and career options. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 21 October. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr H Cairney 
PT Pupil Support Pastoral 
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